
 

  

Cresta Bella Wastewater Extension 

A wastewater main crossing of IH-10 near Camp Bullis Road is required to decommission the existing lift 

station servicing the area. This main is being upsized to a 15” wastewater main to service future 

development in the area per an executed Utility Service Agreement (USA).  

When Will Work Occur? 

• Work is anticipated to begin sometime late in 2024. 

• Estimated construction duration is 150 calendar days, and the estimated construction budget is $1.5 

million. 

What to Expect: 

• Construction activities related to the installation of 

the 15” wastewater main via both open cut and bore 

construction methods. 

• Decommissioning of the existing lift station on the 

west side of IH-10 just north of Camp Bullis Road. 

 

For more information: 

Kyle Harvey, P.E.  

Kyle.Harvey@saws.org  

210-233-3814 
 

SAWS Public Relations 
Byron Gipson 

Byron.Gipson@saws.org  

210-233-2977 

 

 


